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What’s the Swoop? 
Recital Mode & Preparation 
As recital is approaching, we ask that everyone keep all absences to a minimum. 
Instructors keep track of attendance every week, and if a child has more than 4 
unexcused absences, they may waive their participation in the recital dance.  

Riverwalk Arts Festival 
We would like to send a big “YOU’RE AWESOME" to all our Riverwalk 
Arts Festival participants this last weekend! You all did outstanding and showed 
excellent teamwork! We also have to send a big “THANK YOU” to all the 
parents and relatives for being so supportive of their dancer(s)! It was definitely 
a joy to have our PACE Studio friends and families come together for a fun 
event!

SPRING BREAK 
The studio will be closed for Spring Break March 19th - 23rd. Classes will 
resume the 26th of March. If anyone would like to make-up a class, please come 
to the office to see what class(es) you’re eligible to join.

RECITAL PACKET  WEEK 
When we return from Spring Break, classes will have “Recital Packet Week”. 
Recital Packet Week is when each parent will receive their recital packet that 
contains important recital dates, recital order forms, and other vital recital 
information. We ask parents to stay the first 15 - 20 minutes of class so the 
teacher can go through it with you and answer any questions.

PARENT PORTAL 
We are happy to announce that we are now able to accept tuition payments 
online through our Parent Portal found on our website (pacestudio.org). 
Customers can also update their contact information and see past transactions 
via the Parent Portal. Customers can login to their Parent Portal using the 
email  address we have on file for their account.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us. We 
are always happy to help!

We wish everyone a beautiful month full of sunshine!

Bailey Coulter  & Christian Pope  
Artistic Director & Office Manager 
The P.A.C.E. Studio

Telephone: (850)994-1875, Email: pacestudio@live.com, 4634 Lori Ln.

Student of the Month 
(Level 2-4) 

Ms. Ivy P. earns the student of the 
month award for our Level 2 - 4 
group. Ms. Ivy is showing strong 
work ethic in her dance classes 
and this is leading to the 
development of a beautiful 
young dancer! We are very 
happy to have her dancing with 
us! Keep up the wonderful work, 
Ivy! 

Student of the Month 
(K-2 & Level 1) 

Ms. Emma N. earns the student  
of the month award for our K-2 
group. Ms. Emma has shown 
tremendous growth in her ballet 
class, and her smile shined 
bright on stage as she along with 
her classmates displayed a super 
adorable performance at the 
Riverwalk Arts Festival last 
weekend! Keep up the excellent 
work, Emma! 

Student of the Month 
(Pre-K) 

Ms. Olive S. earns student of the 
month award for our Pre-K 
group. We can tell Ms. Olive 
really enjoys coming to dance 
class by the giant smiles and the 
great-big hugs she gives. She is 
certainly a joy to her teacher and 
classmates! Congratulations, 
Olive!
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